
Hi,  
  
My name is Geraldine Post.  
 
I am interested in Australian published books and would like to learn more about key 
points, and Media release. 
 
Virginia Lowe has helped me to work on a book for twelve to fifteen year old 
children. 
 
I have read what you wrote and would be pleased to help support the Australian book 
industry publishing – for without it there will be fewer Australian publishers, fewer 
Australian books and fewer Australian authors. 
 
Sincerely  
 
14 April 2009 
 


